
 

What’s happening in SITA 
 

Restructuring of the Micro-structure 

As members are aware, the employer has embarked on a restructuring process as reported in the 

previous Informus.  

 

The draft structure is not yet ready for consultation at the bargaining forum. Members were requested 

in a previous informus to provide inputs on the migration and placements framework but, members 

complained that they did not receive it. The PSA conducted an investigation and it was established 

that the Informus was blocked by the employer’s IT System, due to the size of the attachments. The 

PSA forwarded the Informus to Provincial Chairpersons to circulate to members for inputs. The PSA 

also engaged with the employer to address this matter who then sent a communique via the corporate 

structures to members to provide inputs. The PSA wishes to thank all members who provided inputs 

on the migration and placements framework.  

 

The PSA will make sure that employee’s jobs are protected 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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